
 

JUNE 9.2022 

 

Dear Customer                                                          

     EDOGAWA GOSEI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 

 

 

Notice for apology and recovery report regarding unavailable to browse our 

website due to system failure 

 

Thank you for browsing our website. 

We would like to inform valued customers that our website could not be browsed due to a 

system failure in order to upgrade the basic system from 17:00 (Thai local time) on June 

7th(Tue), 2022 to approximately 19:00 (Thai local time) on June 8th(Wed), 2022. Now it is 

restored and can be available to browse it normally. 

 

We deeply apologize for valued customers who access our website. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 


